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Good Afternoon Churchill Families & Community,  

On behalf of the staff at Winston Churchill, we do hope this message finds you 
and your loved ones well, during these challenging times.   

We are almost finished Quad # 1 and will be moving into Quad # 2 on 
November 23rd.   This means the beginning of two new courses for our 
students.   

Students who wish to access their timetable can do so by downloading the TDSB 

Connects App at the Google Play Store or the Apple App Store. 

https://www.tdsb.on.ca/Media/News/ArtMID/2750/ArticleID/1512/TDSB-
Connects-App-Now-Available-for-Secondary-Students  

If your child is having trouble accessing their timetable, they can speak with their 
respective VP on Tuesday Nov 17th. They will be able to assist in getting them a 
copy.  

Next week:  
 
FIND IT; FIX IT – Monday, November 16th   & Tuesday, November 17th  

• In class opportunities for students to complete missed or unfinished 

coursework/assignments that allow for students to demonstrate 

achievement of unmet overall expectations towards the goal of 

earning their credit 

• *Tues Nov 17th last Face to Face class for Quad 1* 

SPECIAL SCHEDULE Wednesday November 18th & Thursday November 
19th: there will not be any in-school, face to face classes that day.   

CREDIT RESCUE: Attendance will be taken for both days 

• -Teachers will be available to provide on-line synchronous activities/support 
that will allow students to demonstrate achievement of unmet overall 
expectations towards the goal of earning their credit. 

• - Please see schedule below for both Credit Rescue days  
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Credit Rescue Schedule: November 18th-19th  

 

Please remember that Friday, November 20th is a PA Day – there are NO 
CLASSES for students.   

As always, the primary focus here at Winston Churchill continues to be the health 
and wellbeing of staff and students.  Please continue to be vigilante when it 
comes to following the COVID-19 safety protocol:   

• Self-assess and stay home if you are not feeling well,  
• constantly wash and sanitize your hands,   
• wear a mask at all times, especially when indoors and where social 

distancing is not possible, 
• practice social distancing by staying at least two meters from other 

people 
• avoid large crowds 

The Winston Churchill staff remain committed to ensuring that each and every 
one of our students continues to have positive learning experiences, both during 
the face-to-face morning classes and through the virtual platforms in the 
afternoon.   

Everyone’s ongoing support is deeply appreciated.   

Regards, 

WCCI Admin Team 

 


